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Date: 27th September 2011
Contact: Gary Bakall

Direct Line: 020 7974 5618

Our Ref: EN11/0790
S Sharmielan
Sagar Restaurant
17a Percy Street
London

W1T 1DU
Dear Sir,

Town & Country Planning Act 1990

Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Act 1990.

Re. 17 Percy Street, London W1. 

Thank you for your letter dated 14th September.

I have discussed your case further with specialist conservation colleagues and I am afraid that the projecting box is not acceptable on a listed building such as this. I must inform you that if the sign is not removed within the next twenty one days the Council will issue a Listed Building Enforcement Notice.

The Council has photographic evidence that the white panel was in place relatively recently. If the panel is not also replaced within twenty one days this will be included on the Listed Building Enforcement Notice.

If you wish to discuss this matter please do not hesitate to contact me on 020-7974-5618.

Yours sincerely
Gary Bakall
For the Director, Culture and Environment Department.
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